
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

We LOVED listening and joining in with our story 
of the week ‘What’s in the Witch’s Kitchen?’ 
There were lots of laughs and surprises on each 
page! 
Our activities were based around Halloween, 
with slime and potions being a favourite. There 
were some really good drawings of what would 
be cooking in our Kitchen if we were the Witch.   

 
Finally we continued to impress staff with our 
colour recognition skills in games and activities.  
Don’t forget to take a look on our Twitter page 
@ListerinfN.  
 

Story of the Week 

Rhyme of the Week 
Red and yellow and pink and 

green 
Purple and orange and blue 

I can sing a rainbow, 
sing a rainbow, 

sing a rainbow too. 

Listen with your eyes 
Listen with your ears, 

and sing everything you see, 
I can sing a rainbow, 

sing a rainbow, 
sing along with me 

Half Term. 
In Nursery, we encourage the children to be independent wherever possible. Next week 
we would like you to support your child’s self-help skills, in particular putting on their 

coat by themselves.  
In Nursery, we teach the children to put their hood over their head first like a superhero 
cape, and then find their sleeves. It is a huge boost to children’s self-esteem when they 

can do this for themselves!   
If this is something they can do already, move on to zipping up their coat.  

  
 

Magical Moments 
If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading photographs or 

video recordings to Seesaw. Thank you! 

We are so happy and pleased at how well the 
children have settled into Nursery life. They are all 
happy, enthusiastic and we can’t believe they have 

completed a term in school already! 
 

 
Our next topic is ‘Celebrations’. 

We will be celebrating Bonfire Night, learning about 
Diwali and finally preparing for Christmas. It is 

going to be another fun and busy term! 
Have a great half term everyone.    

 


